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ASB has been working on ideas to boost overall moral of the student body, as all 
students are struggling with motivation and just overall determination, such as 
having a zoom meeting where students can talk to staff about things they are 
struggling with when it comes to remote and distanced learning. We are also 
currently working on planning rally’s and virtual rally’s to give students 
something to do at home as well as once we are back on campus. 

 


